






• Diana Fortune reports the Presidential Search committee is meeting and the process continues.

Semi-finalists have been chosen and interviews will begin next week. Finalists will be

recommended to the Board of Trustees. RH Perry will be conducting due diligence on those finalists

and if passed, they will be on campus to meet the members of the College community the last week

of March 2019. Each of the constituency groups will have an opportunity to provide feedback to the

board.

New business 

None 

Meeting concluded at 1:04 p.m. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Stacie G. Hurwitch 

Assistant Secretary to the Board of Trustees 
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